
Yard of the Month
2024 December

Holly Hunter Berry and  Mel Berry are honored to receive the Yard of the Month 

award.  Residents of Briar Village for nearly 50 years, The Berrys have loved raising 

their son Nathan in a neighborhood they describe as warm and welcoming.

Their outdoor space features natural elements like boulders and freeform plants, 

designed to create a sense of tranquillity. Drop by 14115 Piping Rock at the corner 

of Briargreen and admire their hard work.


